
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 5YP 96.9% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 91.1%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 93.8% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

5YP 96.9% 

6W 96.1% 

1D 95.5% 

RC 94.9% 

RM 94.8% 

6J 93.7% 

4B 93.4% 

4I 91.3% 

3C 88.3% 

5SP 87.9% 

3S 87.6% 

1A 86.9% 

3G 84.3% 

2B 83.4% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

 
 

Come along and help to support with wrapping 

presents for the Christmas fair. Network with 

other parents and enjoy coffee and cakes! 

The Christmas fair will take place on Wednesday 

the 9
th

 December from 3.15pm. Each year group 

will lead on a stall to raise money for resources 

within their classrooms.  

Parents are welcome to have a stall in the hall or 

dining hall. Please speak to Mrs Arif to book a 

table in advance ON 01274 545019. We look 

forward to this very popular event! 

 

READING 

WORKSHOP             
On Wednesday the 30

th
 November 9.00am 

we will be running our annual reading 

workshop to support parents of Reception 

and Year 1 parents in helping their children 

read at home. It will give parents an 

opportunity to find out how we teach 

children to read, look at books we use and all 

Reception children will receive a free book 

from the Book Trust to take away. Please do 

come along to find out more about reading 

at home with your child. Thankyou 

            Upcoming events!                 
25

th
 November 9.00am - 6W Class Assembly 

6
th

 & 8
th

 December 2pm – KS1 Nativity Concert 

7
th

 December 3.15pm – Christmas Fair 

9
th

 December 1.30pm – Reception Christmas Activity 

Afternoon with Parents  

15
th

 December 9.00am -Christingle Service in Church 

15
th

 December - Christmas Dinner 

16
th

 December 9.00am - 5P Class Assembly 

 

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Arsalaan Rashid for Amazing Maths work. 

WELL DONE!! 

Children in need      

A big thankyou to everyone’s effort in supporting 
the Children in Need fund raising events. We 

raised an amazing £827.95. your support will help 

many families across the UK at some very difficult 

times in their lives. 
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ENDING 25
th

 November 2022 


